
  Our Learning 
This week – 26th February – 1st March 

 

We have enjoyed listening to our new focus traditional tale The Three 
Little Pigs. The adults told the story using props to bring it to life and 
immersed the children as they all used a deep, scary voice to join in with 
the Wolf’s repeated phrases, “Little pig, Little pig, let me come in!” “Then 
I’ll huff and I’ll puff and I’ll blow your house down!”  
  

This week we talked about our ‘safe’ rule, looking at the picture on 
our lanyards as a reminder. As part of our personal, social and 
emotional development we learn all about ourselves, our bodies and 
our feelings. This week we listened to a song and read a story about 
Pantasaurus created by NSPCC. It reminded us that our bodies 
belong to us, parts of it are private and they are covered up by 
pants! There are 5 rules that spell out PANTS. Understanding this 
supports them to stay safe, now and later in their lives. Click on the 
links to watch the song and find out more information.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 4th – 8th March 
- We will be looking at non-fiction books as we explore the signs of 
spring and start planting seeds inside so they are ready for our 
allotments in a few weeks. 
- We will be thinking about those people in our lives who are 
important to us. As we look at different books and share our family 
photos we will recognise those similarities and differences that 
show us there are so many different ways to be a family! One book 
we will share is the story My Magic Family where a group of friends 
create stories with their family as the characters.  

Key vocabulary 

family, important, act, Spring, map     

Wednesday 6th March - Parents are invited in to come and read with us 8.45-
9.30am and 12.30-1pm. (See poster for more details) 

At Home 
- What do you call the different members of your family? We would love to hear the 
specific words for grandparents or aunties and uncles. 
- Try to spot signs of Spring. Can you see any new buds on the trees? Can you spot any 
daffodils or snow drops growing? You could use the Spring Hunt attached. 
 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/

